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SPA PARK FUND  -  DONATION OPTIONS 

 
 We have received a number of inquiries from SPA members asking if we would 
accept donation cheques, payable in several installments.  We are pleased to provide 
two payment options for those wishing to maximize their contribution through the 
installment process.  We are however under fairly tight time constraints relative to our 
July target opening date and supplier obligations, and therefore a June 1, 2008 final 
payment date is necessary. 

 
OPTION  1 
 

50%  - Now 
50% -  June 1 
 

OPTION  2 
 

1/3   -  Now 
1/3   -  May 1 
1/3   -  June 1 
 

 We do request that you include all cheques at the time you mail in your 
contribution.  In order to simplify the administration and tax receipt side of this 
installment donation process we do request that postdated cheques try to utilize the 
installment dates referenced above. 
 
 In order to provide you with a donation tax receipt, please make all cheques 
payable to: City of Kawartha Lakes – SPA Park Fund 
 
 Thank you for your support of our “Park in the Woods” restoration project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SPA Park Capital Appeal Committee   


